
Karanga mai, titiro mai, pānuitia tēnei pānui 

We are halfway through a very busy term, and our students have settled back into a
routine. We are super lucky to have an amazing group of teachers and support staff
who have your child's best interests at hand. Every class is working super hard towards
gaining a greater understanding of our school values and applying them in everyday
situations. Break times, in particular, provide a great opportunity for students to put
the values into action. We appreciate the conversations you have with your children at
home to further reinforce what they are learning and encouraged to do at Kura when
challenges come their way. Again, I have included our school vision and values below.

Our Vision:  
                          Whāia Te Iti Kahurangi - Strive To Be Your Best
 

Our Values:  
                          Ākonga Tūtika/ A Responsible Learner
                          Ākonga Kauanuanu/ A Respectful Learner
                          Ākonga Manawaroa/ A Resilient Learner
                          Ākonga Whaiwhakaaro/ A Reflective Learner 

Ngā mihi mahana

Matua Anaru
Pou Whirinaki, AP
Bankwood School

8 March, 2024Term one, Week 5

Te  Karere  o  te  Pou  Whirinaki

Upcoming Events

Tues 12 Mar - Swimming Carnival

Week 7 - Aratiatia Marae Trip for
Teina/ middle school

Fri 29 Mar - Tue 2 Apr - Easter
Weekend/School closed

 
Fri 12 Apr - Term 1 ends



Sports news

Looking forward to seeing our tamariki dressed up in their house colours on Tūrei for our
Swimming Carnival!  - Whaea Hannah

Memorable moments 

Check out the
awesome mahi of
our future artists -  
participating in a

community art
project on the

corner of Tongariro
St and Hukanui Rd.

Rawe!

We also
welcomed the

amazing Whaea
Becs into our

Kura as a school
counselor.

Nau mai e te
Whaea.

Exciting news!
Keep an eye out

over the next few
weeks for the

relaunch of our
newly refreshed
school website.  


